
 

 
 
 

 
Dear Value Distributor and Customer, 

Kindly be informed that a powerful earthquake with a magnitude of 8.2 on 
the Richter Scale occurred in Myanmar on 28th March 2025 at 1:20 PM, 
at a depth of approximately 10 km. The tremors were felt in several areas, 
including high-rise buildings in Bangkok. 

Due to the impact of the earthquake, our office building sustained some 
damage. For safety reasons and to carry out necessary renovations, our 
office will be closed tomorrow, 29th March 2025. 

We will resume operations on Monday, 31st March 2025. 
During this period, we kindly ask everyone to refrain from entering the 
building until it has been inspected and declared safe by the relevant 
authorities. 

Your safety is our highest priority. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
Please stay safe. 

Sincerely, 
 
Enagic Thailand 
 


